

Subject: Important travel update regarding Coronavirus

Subtitle: Attention: travel advisory

Dear Elliott,

Due to the outbreak of the Coronavirus in China and other parts of Asia, American Airlines and British Airways have stopped flying to China and Delta has reduced their flights. Many airlines worldwide have also announced that they will allow passengers who are traveling to, from or through Beijing or Shanghai to rebook their itineraries without a change fee, and offered waivers to change reservations for travel through March 29th. However, there are restrictions.

We are here to help.

Please reach out to us directly for more information or to rebook your travelers.

If your travelers are traveling to and from China, they will need to complete additional health screenings when they arrive and depart. Travelers in the US can also expect longer transit times at JFK, San Francisco, Chicago (O'Hare), Atlanta, and Los Angeles. They may be screening there for signs of infection. Please visit the CDC website for more information.

If you have questions or would like to adjust your travel plans, please chat us, email us at Support@AmTrav.com or call us at (866) 841-1337.

Respectfully,

Rebecca Gavin
VP, Travel Services **Direct:** 312-525-9803

Email: RebeccaG@AmTrav.com

Amtrav.com

<u>LinkedIn</u> | <u>Twitter</u> | <u>Facebook</u>